

Dear CCD Coordinators, Volunteers and Families,

We, the Parish, have been monitoring the situation with the Coronavirus (COVID-19) on a daily basis. As you are aware, on 11 March 2020, the World Health Organisation declared COVID-19 outbreak a pandemic.

It is with much sadness that the Parish has decided to postpone our First Holy Communion (FHC) Mass scheduled for April 2020, until further notice. We will also postpone the First Confession to a date closer to FHC Mass.

We understand that this postponement comes as a great disappointment. However, in consideration of the interests of the community at large, not only Catholic, as well as in view of current uncertainty, we seek your understanding and continued support in this matter.

In Christ,
Suyi Kamdani
CCD General Coordinator
St Peter Canisius International Catholic Parish
14 March 2020